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Chair Thompson & members of the committee,

I am writing to voice my opposition to bill SB 4.

 Bill SB4 is a waste of my taxpayer money and a waste of 

your time to even be discussing. Allowing voters/ballots 

a 3 day grace period is common sense. With so many 

elements out of voters control, eliminating this 3 day 

period would suppress their Constitutional right for 

valid and important votes to be delivered and counted. 

Support your constituents and vote NO on SB4, those 

vote’s coming in within this grace period may very well 

be a vote YOU need to maintain your seat at the table. Do 

the right thing. 

 

Jodie Vickers



Overland Park, Kansas 


